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Minutes of the Meeting of Faversham Town Council 

The Guildhall 

Monday 2nd August 2021, 7pm 

  

Present: 

Mayor of Faversham, Cllr A Reynolds Cllr Saunders Cllr Hook 

Deputy Mayor, Cllr T Martin Cllr Williams  Cllr Perkin 

Cllr B J Martin Cllr Thomas Cllr Cavanagh 

Cllr Jackson Cllr Rowlands Cllr Henderson 

   

 

In Attendance: 

L Bareham (Town Clerk) 

2 members of the public  

433. Apologies for Absence 

Apologies were received from Cllrs Hook and Perkin and on being put to 

the meeting it was RESOLVED to accept the apologies from Cllr Barker 

and Cllr Irwin 

 

434. Declarations of Pecuniary and Non-Pecuniary Interests 

Cllr Henderson 

 

435. Minutes of the Previous Meeting and Matters Arising 

It was proposed by Cllr Reynolds, seconded by Cllr B J Martin, and on 

being put to the meeting it was RESOLVED to approve the Minutes as 

amended dated 6th July 2021. 

 

436. Receipts and Payments 

It was proposed by Cllr T Martin seconded by Cllr B J Martin and on being 

put to the meeting it was RESOLVED to accept the receipts and 

payments. 

 

437. Private Session 

It was proposed by Cllr T Martin, seconded by Cllr Reynolds, and on being 

put to the meeting it was RESOLVED that under the Public Bodies 

(Admission to Meetings) Act 1960, the public and representatives of 

the press and broadcast media be excluded from the meeting during 

the consideration of the following items of business as publicity 

would be prejudicial to the public interest because of the 
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commercially sensitive nature of the business to be transacted.   

 

431. Staffing Sub-Committee 

It was proposed by Cllr Rowlands, seconded Cllr B J Martin and being 

put to the meeting it was recommended that a Property Maintenance 

Apprentice be employed  

 

432. Creek Working Group 

The letter was finalised and will be signed by the Mayor and Cllr Hook, as 

Chair of the Creek Working Group. 
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ANNEX 

PUBLIC QUESTIONS 

 

Mr David Taylor raised concerns regarding the recent flooding in Faversham on 1st 

August.  Ward Members will be taking this forward with Southern Water.  


